
Congrats! We learn English to be friends.                        October 24th,2019      Tomoko ITO     

 Adachi English Entertainment Event was held on Oct.24th.  Twenty students from the 

2nd grade joined the contest in drama section. They played “Welcome to Kohoku Sakura 

JHS”. It is the original play describing our usual English lesson and report of SLSS project 

in July. It reminds us a good memory of real international communication through 

English. The students had hard practice for pronunciation and action, and they got the 3rd 

prize. They also got friends and confident with English. I’m so proud of my students. I 

know that my students are AWESOME! Give them warm comment & kind message. It’ll 

be your real communication. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Loudly, Kindly, Clearly!  

You can do it! 

 


